
 
HAVE YOU MOVED or WILL YOU BE MOVING? 

 

If your child will not attend Shafer Elementary next year (2022-2023) please 
complete and return this form to the Registrar.          

 

Name of Student (s) Grade / Current Homeroom Teacher 

  

  

  

 
Next school year my child will attend: 

 
 
  A school outside Katy ISD  

Name and city/state of new school: ______________________________________________ 
 
  

 
  Another school within Katy ISD  

Name of school: __________________________________________________________________ 
 
*** Parent must provide a copy of your new proof of residence to the Registrar (a gas, 
water, or electric bill).   

 
 

 

______ TBD – We are moving sometime this summer and are not certain of where/when (please 
provide as much information as possible)  

 
_________________________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________ 
 

 
 

Thank you, Jennifer Detton, Registrar  281-234-1985 | JenniferDetton@KATYISD.ORG  
 
 
 

Parent/guardian signature ___________________________________________ Date __________________ 

 

mailto:JenniferDetton@KATYISD.ORG

